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It is with regret that I announce that due to the loss of two (2) members of the Rockford
Zouaves SVR, which brings our strength from 12 to 10 members, we lose our two (2)
Corporals.
As of this date Corporals Buerger and Cassaro will return to the rank of Pvt. This action

is in compliance with the SVR regulations pertaining to Unit Strength and Ranks
allowed.
It is imparative that we stress recruiting which is incumbant on all members.

Dated this 4th Day of April 2012

In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty,

1Sgt. Steve Aarli
Unit Commander
Rockford Zouaves, SVR


